State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobernor

NikkI R. HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLUMBIA 29201

March 24, 2014

Mr. Carl Blackstone

President and CEO

Greater Columbia Chamber of Commerce
930 Richland Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Carl,

Congratulations on being named President and CEO of the Greater Columbia Chamber of
Commerce. You have a proven track record in the Midlands, and I know you will excel as the
new leader of the Chamber. I look forward to a good working relationship and hope you will let
me know if my office can be of any assistance to you. God bless.




